Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 9:14 AM
To: ‘Chris Calloura’

Subject: RE: Initial Report of Spill

Re: Goodnight Midstream, Serrano Facility, DOR: 04/16/2019
Chris,

The OCD tracking number for this release event is 1RP-5451.

Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Chris Calloura <chris.calloura@goodnightmidstream.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 2:23 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Re: Initial Report of Spill

Thank you

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 3:21:54 PM

To: Chris Calloura
Subject: RE: Initial Report of Spill

Yes.

Of course.

Thanks

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist
Oil Conservation Division



1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Chris Calloura <chris.calloura@goodnightmidstream.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 2:21 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Re: Initial Report of Spill

Yes | will. I'm not in the office today. Can | send you the information in the morning?
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 3:18:30 PM

To: Chris Calloura

Subject: RE: Initial Report of Spill

Hello Chris,

I’'m trying to create an incident and RP number for the Serrano site and | am unable to locate the well in the system. |
assume the well is in the OCD system somewhere, but | am just unable to find the well to associate the incident
with. Would you be able to send me a API# or some additional identifier for the well?

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Chris Calloura <chris.calloura@goodnightmidstream.com>

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 11:07 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Initial Report of Spill

To whom it may concern,

Attached is a copy of the initial report of a spill at a Goodnight Midstream Facility, The Serrano. If there are any question
please let me know.

Regards,

Chris Calloura

HSE Representative — WTX

11612 Tower Rd

Midland, Texas 79707

Email: chris.calloura@goodnightmidstream.com




Office # 432.242.6629
Cell #432.202.3482

SOODNIGHT

MNMILD=T HEADR



